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Melissa Foote

From: mfd1027 <mfd1027@yahoo.com>
Sent: Monday, December 2, 2019 9:31 PM
To: 'Donald Serotta'; Alexa Burchianti
Subject: Brocolli Patch

Don, 
 
I reviewed the resubmit from The Brocolli Patch applicant, Ross, Lou, and the other Ross and then met with 
them tonight to go over.  
 
All of my notes were addressed and they are now ready for your review to receive conceptual approval.  They 
were informed of the Fire Code requirements during the Building permit processes that they may have to 
address. 
 
I will submit an invoice tomorrow afternoon for the review and for the meeting.  
 
I still have not had my last invoice satisfied so shall I resend with the additional 1.5 hours for travel, 1.5 hour 
meeting and the 1 hour for review time since it was submitted? 
 
They stated they are scheduled to address the PB this week and as you know I'm only available on your 
second monthly meeting of the month.  So, please let me know if you need anything else.  
 
Adam 
 
 
 
Sent from my Verizon, Samsung Galaxy smartphone 

 


